
Note:          Date: 28/09/2013 

 

It is here by informed to all the concerned faculty members and students that workshop 
on Design Driven Innovation Assignments for Engineering Scheduled on 28th 
September 2013 at 10:30 AM at Gujarat Technological University is cancelled due to heavy 
rain in Gujarat. 

The next date will be informed to you well in advance. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused to you due to this. 
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